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Submission: As a life guard of catherine hill bay, i utterly think that this is a disgrace. Many of the local communities have
fought for so long to protect the beach and the natural habitats that surround it. By pumping wastes into the creek and then further
more onto the beach, this can and will endanger the habitats and will reduce the number of tourists and local residents from
visiting this beach. This needs to be stopped before it goes any further.





